
Dates for the Diary 
 

 

Zooming in on Sight Loss Friendly Church 
 
The Sight Loss Friendly Church team at Torch Trust for the Blind, a Christian charity 
dedicated to enabling blind and partially sighted people to live fulfilling Christian lives, 
produces large print, braille and audio versions of the Bible and other leading Christian 
publications, and by empowering churches to include people with sight loss in every aspect 
of their ministry. 
 
You are invited to a Sight Loss Friendly Church Taster session on Zoom.  
 
In the session, which should last just over half an hour, participants will learn more about 
sight loss and how they and their churches can help people with sight loss feel more 
involved in church life.  
 
The next few sessions are taking place on: 

• Tuesday 29th September, 2.00pm 
• Wednesday 30th September, 7.00pm 
• Tuesday 27th October, 2.00pm 
• Wednesday 28th October, 7.00pm 

 
To register interest, participants should visit www.sightlossfriendlychurch.org.uk or email 
slfc@torchtrust.org. 

http://www.sightlossfriendlychurch.org.uk/
mailto:slfc@torchtrust.org

